From:

To: <u>Bates, Tamara</u>

Cc: <u>info@hamiltondoctors.ca</u>

Subject: RE: Hamilton Academy of Physicians Representative on Physician Recruitment and Retention Steering Committee

(City of Hamilton) - URGENT

Date: December 16, 2020 11:34:07 AM

Good morning, Tamara,

Thank you for reaching out. I confirm that Dr. Dennis DiValentino is no longer a formal representative for the Hamilton Academy of Medicine as his term has ended. I will bring this to our next Executive Committee meeting and hope to find a replacement for Dr. DiValentino.